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Compliance Testing ¢

Order No. PSC-06-0270-AS-WU

Dear Ms. Cole:

Pursuant to Order No. PSC 06-0270-AS-WU, the total sulfide testing for the finished water at Aloha Ultilities
Plant No. 1 and Plant No. 7 is as follows:

Date Plant No. Finished Water Total Sulfides
October 19, 2007 1 0 mg/L
October 19, 2007 7 0 mg/L.

If you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact our office.
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Administration Manager

Ipy

c: F. Marshall Deterding
Stephen Watford

admin/letters/07psccorr/PSC-SulfideTestingOctober07 poCUM P ME ruL AT

|00 19 NOY-S5

FPSC-COMMISSION CLERY



